
[bookmark: _Hlk124924378]Your family has expressed an interest in our preschool, attached are the program options and registration form. Registration for new families for the 2024-2025 school year will begin on Friday, February 2nd at 9:30 am outside the preschool office. Registrations will not be accepted via email or regular mail prior to that date and time. All spots are first come first serve and our current families have been registering since January 9th. The completed registration form and $60 nonrefundable deposit will hold the spot for your child.
The program option form will direct you to the correct placement of your child based on their date of birth. If you should have any questions about classes for your child please contact me via email.
If you wish to set up a tour before registration begins I have 3 dates available. I have Monday January 22nd between 9:00-2pm and Friday January 26th between 9:30-1:30 scheduling on the half hour. Please email if you would wish to set up a tour. Thank you again for your interest in Webster Hills Preschool.






